DRAFT			     BOARD OF SELECTMEN
MEETING MINUTES

August 27, 2014

Approved on _______________


An executive session meeting of the Orleans Board of Selectmen was held on Wednesday August 27, 2014 in the Nauset room of the Town Hall.  Present were Chairman David M. Dunford, Vice-Chairman Jon R. Fuller, Selectman John Hodgson III, Selectman Alan McClennen Jr., Town Administrator John Kelly and Recording Secretary Kristen Holbrook.  

Clerk Sims McGrath Jr. was not present for the meeting.   

Chairman Dunford called the meeting to order at 6:00 PM.  

Meet with Town Counsel in Executive Session to discuss strategy with respect to litigation:
On a motion by Mr. Fuller, and seconded by Mr. Hodgson, the Board voted to enter into executive session for the purpose of discussing litigation and that the Chair declare that an open meeting may have a detrimental effect on the litigating position of the body and reconvene in open session.  The vote was 4-0-0.  

Chairman Dunford declared that an open meeting may have a detrimental effect on the litigating position of the body.  

On a motion by Mr. Fuller, and seconded by Mr. McClennen, the Board voted to reconvene in open session.  The vote was 4-0-0; with Mr. Fuller, Mr. Hodgson, Mr. McClennen and Mr. Dunford all voting aye.
 
Meet with Town Counsel in Open Session to confirm any votes taken in Executive Session:
Town Administrator John Kelly asked that the Board confirm their vote taken in Executive Session.  

On a motion by Mr. Fuller, and seconded by Mr. McClennen, the Board voted to confirm their vote taken in Executive Session to direct staff to prepare the necessary steps to bring ORV program into compliance with the enforcement order issued by the Eastham Conservation Commission, and report back to the Board on September 3, 2014, at the Regular Meeting of the Park Commissioners for a vote with implementation to begin September 4, 2014,  and to direct staff to prepare and distribute handouts beginning August 28, 2014, to inform users that an enforcement order from the Eastham Conservation Commission is in effect and to notify them regarding the upcoming meeting and forthcoming plan.  The vote was 4-0-0.  

On a motion by Mr. Fuller, and seconded by Mr. Hodgson, the Board voted to adjourn.  The vote was 4-0-0.  

The meeting adjourned at 7:47 PM.  

Respectfully submitted,
Kristen Holbrook

							______________________________
								Sims McGrath Jr., Clerk
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